From: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:38 PM

To: Ken Shimko (kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com)

Cc: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Subject: December 1, 2016 PAUSE Closure Status E-mail for the Radisson Adams Garage Case

Closure Review by the Northern Region Case Closure Committee on December 1, 2016
WDNR BRRTS #03-58-000706

Hi Ken,

Further information is requested. This email is serving as a Pause notification, and is the only written communication (no
follow-up letters) will be forthcoming from the Department of Natural Resources as part of the Pause process. The Pause
designation means that you have sixty (60) days from the date of this email (December 1, 2016) to address the
requested items. If the issues are not addressed — then the site status would revert to open status and a new closure
request with the required DNR fees would be needed again in order to have it reviewed for closure.

The following specific administrative issues need to be addressed prior to the expedited review in order for the site to
proceed to the next step which should be a Remaining Actions Needed letter stipulating the abandonments of
groundwater monitoring wells (and documentation) in order to achieve case closure status.

e Key administrative steps include revising the maps to include soil and groundwater contamination on the source
property, and then a Letter Notification to the Village of Radisson informing the Village of residual soil and
groundwater contamination in the Martin Street and Martin Street Right-Of-Way (ROW) from the Adams Garage
property. The Village has thirty days to reply to the Letter Notification — however, the Village can inform the
DNR in writing sooner than thirty days, if they have no comments or issues, effectively reducing the timeframes.

Please adjust the Closure Request and GIS Registry Packet accordingly to submit the new information requested in this
Pause e-mail. A copy of the revised GIS Registry and updated CD-ROM should be mailed to me. The revisions can be
emailed to me as long as the updated CD-ROM is mailed. Upon submittal of this information the case will be
expeditiously reviewed. Thanks for your continued patience, it is very much appreciated.

Any questions or concerns, call anytime.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Ralph N. Smith

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Division of Environmental Management

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

101 S. Webster St., PO Box 7921

Madison, W1 53707-7921

Phone: (608) 261-6543

Fax: (608) 267-7646
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